Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your generous gift to Mission:Dignity[®]. As we've often said, these retired ministers and widows share your heart for generosity. One is a sweet widow from North Carolina, Ann Perry.

Ann gives her all to serve the Lord. She writes, "I continue to be active by assisting with needs at my church and the WMU. I still drive and can help deliver meals to the sick and needy once a month. I try to always be a witness and tell people how Jesus can change their lives!"

Ann is doing all she can, and it is through your gifts that she can continue ministering so faithfully through the years.

Then a poor widow came and dropped in two tiny coins worth very little. Summoning his disciples, he said to them, "Truly I tell you, this poor widow has put more into the treasury than all the others. For they all gave out of their surplus, but she out of her poverty has put in everything she had — all she had to live on." Mark 12:42-44 (CSB)

As you prayerfully consider our 2,800 retired ministers, spouses and widows, remember that they appreciate your assistance, and so do we.

Ann writes, "I have been blessed in ways I never imagined."

Serving together with you,

Danny Horena

Denny Gorena

Manager, Donor Relations